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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Case No. 15 of 2022 

 
 

Hearing of Application for approval of CAPEX Plan for the FY 2022-23 in compliance to the 

directions of the Commission vide para 39 of the vesting order dated 25.03.2021 passed in Case 

No.09 of 2021.  

M/s. TP Northern Odisha Distribution Ltd. (TPNODL) has filed an application before this 

Commission for approval of CAPEX Plan for the FY 2022-23 in compliance to the directions of 

the Commission vide para 39 of the vesting order dated 25.03.2021 passed in Case No.09 of 2021. 

The Commission has registered it as Case No. 15 of 2022 and has decided to dispose off this case 

through a public hearing which shall be held on 10.05.2022 at 11.00 AM through video conferencing. 

The petition along with all Annexures submitted by M/s. TPNODL in this regard is available in OERC 

website (www.orierc.org) and also in TPNODL’s website www.tpnodl.com. The persons/ 

organizations those who are interested to participate in the above proceeding may file their 

objections/suggestions, if any, on the present petition of M/s. TPNODL by 04.05.2022 with a copy to 

the petitioner. M/s. TPNODL is directed to file its rejoinder to the objections/suggestions of the 

Respondents by 09.05.2022 with a copy to the Respondents. Those who are interested to participate in 

the public hearing through video conferencing should also indicate their e-mail address to the 

Commission at OERC e-mail (oerc.vc@gmail.com) by 5.00 PM of 09.05.2022. 

 

 

                           

 By Order of the Commission 

Dated: 21.04.2022 

 

 

           Sd/-  

                                                   S E C R E T A R Y  
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